



Tuesday, 17 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you're doing well and having a blessed start to your week. My email today is an update regarding the Y-Factor Camp in light of the recent developments surrounding COVID-19.

As per my last email, the health and well-being of our students, community and youth leaders are and always will be our number one priority.

In light of The Federal Government advising against attending large events and the NSW Department of Education requesting schools to cancel school excursions and interschool gatherings, we have made the decision to postpone the upcoming Y-Factor camp that was to be held from 14-17 April, 2020.

Over the coming days, we will begin the process of refunding registrations for Y-Factor. While we will not be going ahead with Y-Factor next month, I want to thank you for your ongoing support of Sydney Catholic Youth. We will certainly be in touch when conditions have settled and we can make new plans to ensure our young people continue to be accompanied in faith in the midst of the Church.

Please don't hesitate to be in touch with me if you have any questions and thank you for your understanding.

God Bless,

A handwritten signature in black ink, appearing to read "Chris", written in a cursive style.

Christopher Lee
Team Leader, Sydney Catholic Youth

E chris.lee@sydneycatholic.org

T +612 9307 8152